
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

1st April 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Today is the last day of term. All pupils will return to school on Wednesday April 20th.  
 
Your son / daughter’s Personal Learning Plan is included with this letter showing all the targets 
they have achieved this term. Well done to everyone.  
 
Many of you have returned the slip to confirm you would like to see examples of pupil learning 
through our online assessment system. Next term, we will send you a log in for our first trial. 
Just before May half term you will be able to log in and see the following examples: 
Key Stage 1: Structured Play 
Key Stage 2: Humanities 
Key Stage 3: Science 
 
Everyone has enjoyed working on our Chefs in Schools programme with Sandra and Ade in the 
kitchen. All the pupils have planted seeds to grow fruits and vegetables as well as strawberries 
and herbs.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
These will be used as ingredients in our summer menu once they are grown. A copy of the new 
menu for next term is attached. As always please do let us know if you have any questions 
about the menu or your child’s personalised food plan.  
 
This week is Autism Awareness week. Pupils have been learning about autism in their lessons 
and assembly. We partnered with the Centre for Literacy in Education and shared a special 
booklist with them to celebrate this week and promote understanding of autism. Each pupil has 
brought a book home with them today for you all to keep and enjoy.  
 
Finally, we have included some more information to share about activities over the holidays. Do 
check our website for more details. 
 
Have a restful and enjoyable break and we will see you in the summer term.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Steph Lea 
Headteacher 


